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Oregon's long standing vote by mail has worked well for our state for decades.  

Changing it only capitulates to the whims of the current president of the U.S. and is 

not a valid reason to change what has worked well for years.  Why subject our 

population to long lines, having to take time off of work as well as the added expense 

of having to pay poll workers? I've read that vote by mail is far cheaper than manned 

polls.  Please don't change what works for us. 


